
Cultural Exchange Tour: Visit from Our Sister School 

 

Teachers and students from our sister school, Ningbo No.2 Middle School paid a visit 

to our school on 6 November 2017. Through joining our lessons, they were able to 

have a deeper understanding of our school and learning atmosphere. They also visited 

local heritage sites and The Chinese University of Hong Kong. This greatly enhanced 

cultural exchange among students and teachers of the schools. 

 

 



 

 



 


